
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Kindergarten Students, 

 

We hope you and your family are having a great summer.  The 

Barley Sheaf Bear and our Kindergarten teachers are very 

busy making preparations for the new school year.  We cannot 

wait to meet you!  

 

Kindergarten is so much fun!  We will be learning, playing and 

meeting new friends.  We will be doing many interesting 

projects during the year.  We ask that you bring the 

following supplies to share with the classroom:  

 

    6 boxes of Crayola Crayons, 24 crayons per pack (regular 

size) 

    4 Elmer's Washable School Glue sticks (0.77 oz. size) 

    1 box of tissues 

 4 dry erase markers (blue bullet tip preferred) 

 1 box of assorted markers (not skinny markers) 
 

 You also need to bring a backpack and a big, bright smile!  

 

     See you soon! 

 

   The Barley Sheaf Kindergarten Teachers 

   
 

 

 


